

Dear Parents/Carers.

Welcome to the first half of the Summer term and all things Egyptian.

We are back to a full term of learning and we can't wait! Please continue to support your child with their homework. If you have any questions about this, please contact us and we will be happy to go through it with you.

Otherwise we hope that the sun shines and school continues to be an engaging and fun place to be!

Mr Dalby, Mrs Jameson, Miss Gorrod and Miss Sherrell.

OUR DRIVING QUESTION:

AS WRITERS we will be depicting Egyptian Gods, discovering tombs and getting to grips with mummies and explanation writing.

AS SCIENTISTS we will be finding out about how our amazing bodies work and what we can do to keep them healthy and functioning properly.

AS CITIZENS (PSHCE/RE) we will be learning about the teachings of Islam and thinking about how to keep happy whilst at home.

AS ARTISTS we will be studying landscapes and looking at how famous landscape painters captured and produced their iconic masterpieces. We will then be trying our hand at creating our own magical landscapes.

What was life like in Ancient Egypt?

AS MATHEMATICIANS we will be working with graphs, angles, shapes and perimeters

AS COMPUTER SCIENTISTS we will be looking at programming using Scratch. We will discover how to use sprites, coding and sequences to make some music

AS MUSICIANS we will be exploring music that is based on chords (3 or more notes played together) to help us with our playing.

IN FRENCH we will be continuing to use Duolingo to explore this fascinating language. If you haven't already signed up it is not too late to do so; it is a fabulous way to learn a new language for everyone.

AS ATHLETES we will be progressing our skills from previous units to Invasion and Team Games; understanding the principles of attacking and defending whilst encouraging teamwork and individual skills.

AS HISTORIANS we will be Tomb Raiding, studying Ancient Egypt. We will meet Pharaohs and see what treasures they left behind.

THINGS TO REMEMBER

- PE is still on Tuesdays so please do come in PE kit for the day
- Reading remains the most important thing you can do at home to support your child. We recommend at least 20mins a day at home.
- Spelling Shed, TT rockstars and Seneca are set every week.
- Finally, social distancing and Covid restrictions remain in place for the term, please help us to keep everyone safe.